
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

PRESS  RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   September 5, 2018 

 
From:  Easton Public Works Department (268-0714) 

 
Subject: MOREHOUSE RD CLOSED (#156 Easton/ #2929 Fairfield)  

                 GAS/WATER/DRAINAGE WORK 

 
 

A section of Morehouse Road will be closed during road construction in the vicinity 
of 156 Morehouse Road, Easton and 2929 Morehouse Rd., Fairfield.  A construction 

company will be lowering the gas/water line so the Town can replace the culvert 
pipes under the roadway helping to reduce flooding in the area during heavy rains.  

 
Expected construction hours will be 7am - 4pm.  

 
Please follow posted detour signs. 
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